
 

Today’s Checklist  6/4/20 (Thursday) 

This is the last even day of the year.   We will be wrapping up Social Studies and Science 

Assignments.  Check your Google Classroom Account for any documents that you might 

need for each specified subject.  Don’t hesitate to e-mail Mrs. McLaughlin or Mrs. Rusek 

if you need any help or guidance. 

Today will be the final read aloud on Google Meet for the book “The One and Only Bob”. 

It is optional for you to join and listen to the story.  4A & 4B will be together again today. 

This is a time for you to just “listen” to the story.  No comments will be made to other 

classmates or side conversations.  We will follow the same “meeting” rules as we do for 

our Weekly Wednesday chats.  

4A & 4B - Read Aloud at 1:00 (do not log on until 1:00) 

Social Studies:​   ​jmclaughlin@northallegheny.org  

*This is your last test of the year. Take your time.  Make sure that your 

answers line up with the numbers located inside each state.  Spelling 

counts!  Hopefully all of the practicing that you’ve been doing will pay off. 

        Take the “United States Map Quiz” that is posted to your ​Social 

Studies Google Classroom Account​. Make sure to take a screenshot of 

your final score and either e-mail it to me, or attach it to the assignment. 
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Science:​   ​drusek@northallegheny.org  

Watch Mystery Science video “Could there be life on other planets?” 

            Read/Listen to Chapter 18, Lesson 4, pages 534-537 

         Finish your “Planet Research worksheet” and self check your answers. 

Now you have all the fun facts about the planets.  I hope you enjoyed your 

Science this year.  I thought it was “outta this world!” 

   

If you have any outstanding work to complete, you need to get it done as 

soon as possible.  You would have received an e-mail from Mrs. Rusek or 

me this morning stating any assignments you might need to complete.  ​All 

assignments must be completed by Friday, June 5th​! 
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